
 
           The Executive Board agrees to the proposed appointment of
      Mr. Richard D. Erb as Deputy Managing Director for a five-year
      term commencing on June 1, 1984, and approves the transmittal of
      the letter of appointment set forth in EBAP/84/112.
                                        Adopted May 29, 1984


